From: Oxenford, David

To: Victoria McCauley

Cc: denniscarpenter@gmail.com; lucas@mybobcountry.com; Bogans, Tracey
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: WZBY STA

Date: Monday, October 3, 2022 10:26:08 AM
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing
attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Thanks for bringing this to our attention.
Here is the explanation as to why the station is silent:

Carpenter Broadcasting, LLC recently acquired WZBY. The station was constructed by the
prior owner in a remote area with equipment that has proved unreliable and subject to
frequent operational outages. As the site is difficult to access by engineers for repairs, these
outages were often prolonged. Rather than providing an unreliable service to the public, and
establishing a bad reputation in the community, the new licensee has decided to rebuild the
facility with more reliable equipment, and is currently working to that end. In the interim, the
station is silent so that, when the new equipment is installed, the station can be introduced to
the community as a reliable new source for local service.

Please let me know if you would like us to formally amend the STA or if you need any additional
information.

Thanks for your consideration.

WILKINSON ) BARKER ) KNAUER) LLP

David D. Oxenford

Partner

1800 M Street NW Suite 800N
Washington, DC 20036

Tel: 202.383.3337
DOxenford@wbklaw.com
vCARD

This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP which may be confidential or
privileged. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware
that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic
transmission in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system and contact us immediately by telephone at
202.783.4141 or by electronic mail to the sender.
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Victoria McCauley
Attomey/Advisor

Audio Division

Media Bureau

202 418 2136 (w) (leave message)
Victoria.McCauley@fec.gov
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From: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 5:48 PM

To: Oxenford, David <DOxenford@wbklaw.com>

Cc: denniscarpenter@gmail.com

Subject: WZBY STA

Mr. Oxenford—

The STA filed for this station does not give a reason for silence. Please respond to this email with that
information so we can proceed with review of the request.

Victoria McCauley
Attorney/Advisor

Audio Division

Media Bureau

202 418 2136 (w) (leave message)
Victoria. MeCauley@ fec.gov
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